
From:  j.salzmann@torontomail.com

Sent time:  09/07/2020 04:27:07 PM

To:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  More misrepresentations of the record in Millenium's illegal project

Attachments:  FEIRRespToC.jpg    
 

Dear Mindy.
 
Not only are there several blank pages to the tables regarding letters from the public as seen in the attached, but you have
not included an "OPPOSITION" column in your table.

This is more misleading information you are leaving out of the record to try and conceal
just how much this project is rejected by the public and residents.

 
If you aren't going to include all of the opposition this proposal received, then you should also leave out the "support"

column you included.
 
 
As usual, your department avoids the substance of the issues raised and pastes is favorite template text as predicted:
 
"No further response is required"
 
"no further response is warranted"
 
 
 
Please include this email in the administrative record
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